
































































Appendix E 

Public Works Listing of 2019 Public Meetings and Open Houses 

 

 

Public Meetings  

Ribbon Cutting for Highway 99 Sidewalk Improvements:  Thursday, October 10, 2019.  Untied 
Methodist Church, 12217 NE Highway 99, Vancouver, WA  98686. 

Clark County Fair:  August 7 through August 16, 2019.  Clark County Fair Grounds, 17402 NE Delfel Road, 
Ridgefield, WA 98642.  Public Works employees staffed a Public Works booth for outreach and to speak 
with the public regarding all aspects of Clark County Public Works and the work we do in the 
community.   

Surface Mining Advisory Forum:  Wednesday, October 23, 2019.  Clark County Public Service Center, 
1300 Franklin Street, 6th floor hearing room, Vancouver, WA 98660 

 

 

Open Houses  

NE 68th Street Sidewalk Project:  On Tuesday, June 4, 2019, from 4:30 pm to 7:00 pm, Public Works staff 
hosted an open house for stakeholders and residents in the surrounding project area.  The location was 
at Hazel Dell Elementary School, 511 NE Anderson Street, Cafeteria/Common Room, Vancouver, WA 
98665. 

NE 99th Street Improvements:  On Wednesday, June 26, 2019, from 4:30 pm to 7:00 pm, Public Works 
staff hosted an open house for residents in the surrounding project area.  The location was at Prairie 
High School, 11311 NE 119th Street, Building 200, Vancouver, WA 98662. 

Lower Daybreak Trail Improvements:  On Tuesday, August 20, 2019 from 4:30 pm to 7:00 pm, Public 
Works staff hosted an open house for residents in the surrounding project area.  The location was at 
Daybreak Schools,1900 NW 20th Avenue, Battle Ground, WA  98604. 

 179th Street Project:  On Tuesday, September 10, 2019, from 4:30 pm to 7:00 pm, Public Works staff 
hosted an open house for residents in the surrounding project area.  The location was at Alki Middle 
School, 1800 NW Bliss Road, Vancouver, WA 98662. 

Curtin Creek Community Park:  On Wednesday, November 13, 2019, from 5:00 pm to 8:00 pm, Public 
Works staff hosted an open house for residents in the surrounding project area.  The location was at 
Prairie High School, 11311 NE 119th Street, Building 200, Vancouver, WA 98662. 

 


















































































































































